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Continuous improvement is an important part of the BC Oil and Gas Commission’s commitment to service 
excellence. As a result, the Commission has begun working on infrastructure upgrades. These upgrades will 
allow the Commission to take advantage of newer technologies and better position the Commission as we 
continue to develop our online business applications. As a result, our online business applications and data 
download services will be unavailable from 5 p.m. PST on June 11 to 8 a.m. PST on June 14.

TO: Industry Clients and First Nations OGC Application Users

EFFECTIVE DATE: June 11, 2010

Should you have any questions regarding this Information Bulletin, please contact: 

Ab Dosil
Director, Information Systems 
Corporate Services Division
BC Oil and Gas Commission 
250.419.4444 
Ab.Dosil@gov.bc.ca
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